	Addendum to Invitation to Tender

1. For clarification the council has a budget of £70,000 (ex VAT) for the playground project as a result of a successful grant application.  Those making submissions should utilise the allocated budget in full but not exceed it.  Tenders will be evaluated on a price/quality basis as described in the ITT.  
2. Please include a playground sign in any tender submissions.
3. In view of representations from several contractors, and noting the council’s own busy timetable in December, it has been decided to extend the tender closing date until Friday 5 January 2024 
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